
 

 

 

 

  

Christ Church C of E Junior School 
Newsletter 4 

Friday 26th September 

 

 

SPOTTED has now started! 

I feel incredibly privileged to spend so much time with your wonderful children. Every day, I witness countless moments of 
kindness, compassion, and thoughtfulness between them. Some of these moments truly stand out, and I often think how 
proud you’d feel if you could be a fly on the wall. 

✨ Introducing ‘SPOTTED’ Dojos: Starting this week, I’ll be sending out ‘SPOTTED’ Dojos—small observations that celebrate 
those special acts of kindness and positive behaviour. These aren’t about big achievements, but rather the everyday 
moments that show your children’s character shining through. 

I can’t wait to share these glimpses with you. They’re a reminder of just how brilliant your children are, even when they 

think no one’s watching. 

Dates for your Diary (new information in bold)  

In order to make it easy for parents to find the information needed. Diary dates will be on the newsletter every week. Any 

new additions/ amendments are in bold to make them easy to identify and add to your diary. 

 

Monday 29th September– Year 3 and 4 trip to the Grand Theatre for the Children’s Book Show. 

Thursday 2nd-Friday 3rd October– Year 6 residential to London 

Monday 6th October– Year 4 Creative Church https://forms.office.com/e/y5YAH6gNUm 

Tuesday 21st and Wednesday 22nd October– Parents’ Evening 

Tuesday 21st and Wednesday 22nd October– Book fair in the hall 3.15-5.00 

Wednesday 22nd October– Flu Vaccine 

Friday 24th October– Break up for Half term 

Monday 3rd November– Return to school 

Monday 10th November– Disco 3.30-4.45pm 

Wednesday 12th November—Year 3 Parent Lunch– 1 Parent per child. Please book a place using the link. Payment can be 

made on school Gateway. The product is called ‘Parent Lunch’. Please use this product rather than the school dinners 

payment. https://forms.office.com/e/2BSBzY4q3q 

Wednesday 19th November– Year 4 Parent Lunch—1 Parent per child. Please book a place using the link. Payment can be 

made on school Gateway. The product is called ‘Parent Lunch’. Please use this product rather than the school dinners 

payment. https://forms.office.com/e/wxT6PAay1S 

Wednesday 26th November– Year 5 Parent Lunch- 1 Parent per child. Please book a place using the link. Payment can be 

made on school Gateway. The product is called ‘Parent Lunch’. Please use this product rather than the school dinners 

payment. https://forms.office.com/e/UwbY7xVwmb 

Wednesday 3rd December– Year 6 Parent Lunch—1 Parent per child. Please book a place using the link. Payment can be 

made on school Gateway. The product is called ‘Parent Lunch’. Please use this product rather than the school dinners 

payment. https://forms.office.com/e/xDmCmwwCLx 

Friday 21st November– Mop up flu vaccine for those children who were absent on the day. 

https://forms.office.com/e/y5YAH6gNUm
https://forms.office.com/e/2BSBzY4q3q
https://forms.office.com/e/wxT6PAay1S
https://forms.office.com/e/UwbY7xVwmb
https://forms.office.com/e/xDmCmwwCLx


Dinner Menu 

The menu is attached. Next week will be week 2 

Parent Lunches 

Each year, we are delighted to welcome parents into school for our Parent Lunch—a special opportunity to share a meal 
with your child in their school environment. It’s a lovely way to spend time together, observe how our lunch service 
operates, and enjoy the quality of the food firsthand. 

To attend, adult lunches must be pre-paid via School Gateway and ordered using the Microsoft Form link provided. 
Please note that payment for adult lunches is listed as a separate product on School Gateway, so do ensure you select this 
option rather than the standard school dinners. 

Parents are kindly asked to arrive at 11:45am on the day. The cost of an adult lunch is £2.65. 

We look forward to welcoming you and hope you enjoy this meaningful experience with your child. 

Year 3- https://forms.office.com/e/2BSBzY4q3q 

Year 4– https://forms.office.com/e/wxT6PAay1S 

Year 5- https://forms.office.com/e/UwbY7xVwmb 

Year 6-https://forms.office.com/e/xDmCmwwCLx 

Year 5 Workshop 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As part of the Year 5 upcoming Humanities topic on Vikings and Anglo-Saxons, we are excited to be organising a special 

workshop for the children. This engaging and educational experience will help bring history to life and deepen their 

understanding of this fascinating period. The cost of the workshop is £7 per child. 

Further details about the workshop will be shared closer to the date. Thank you for your continued support  

https://forms.office.com/e/2BSBzY4q3q
https://forms.office.com/e/wxT6PAay1S
https://forms.office.com/e/UwbY7xVwmb
https://forms.office.com/e/xDmCmwwCLx


Year 4 Creative Church– Harvest 

 

Year 4 Creative church will take place on Monday 6th October at 2.00pm . Creative Church is a craft session 
in school which parents are invited to join us. We begin with an address from Rev. Wootton - the theme will 
be Harvest. The children then work alongside their parents, grandparents or carers to create a piece of art 
work which will be displayed in church over the Harvest period. 

 
I understand that for working parents attending such events can be difficult. Please do not worry. All children 
will be involved in the session, regardless of whether they have an adult present.  
 
The session will begin at 2.00pm in the school hall and last approximately an hour. At the end of the session 
children and siblings will be able to leave early. 
 
In order for us to prepare the correct amount of art resources, please 
complete the form below if you plan to attend.   

Booking using the link below: 

https://forms.office.com/e/y5YAH6gNUm 

https://forms.office.com/e/y5YAH6gNUm


Book Fair 

 

On Tuesday 21st and Wednesday 22nd October, we will be hosting a Scholastic Book Fair in the school hall after school. 

This event is a fantastic opportunity to purchase books for your children while also supporting the school—we receive 
commission on every sale, which goes directly towards enriching our library. Last year, the book fair raised £213, 
allowing us to invest in new titles and keep our much-loved and well-used library stocked for all pupils to enjoy. 

Your support makes a huge difference, and we would be truly grateful for your involvement. If you are available to help 

run the book fair on either evening, please let the school office know. Many thanks in advance for your support. 

Tuesday 21st and Wednesday 22nd October 2025 

In the Junior Hall. Cashless– Pay using your phone. 







  

 
 



  


